
 

 
From: J Hall  
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 4:20 PM 
 
Subject: ADA Staff Position- YES! 
 
 
Please let the General & Housing Committee know that I am very much in 
favor of having an ADA staffer to increase access to legislative buildings.  
 
I would just add that ideally, this person would also work on increased 
access to state administrative buildings.  
 
Thank you, 
Janis Hall 
Brattleboro VT 
 
 
 
 


